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BOARD MEETINGS:  For first-hand knowledge of what is happening in Stoneybrook Village, the Board of 
Directors invites you to attend monthly board meetings held in the Clubhouse.  Minutes are provided in 
the monthly mailings and residents are encouraged to read them in order to be kept up-to-date and 
well-informed.  The Annual Meeting will be held December 2, 2014 at 3:00.  At this meeting owners will 
elect several new board members.  Immediately following the conclusion of the meeting, the new Board 
of Directors will meet to set the day and time for regular board meetings. 

 
SVOA ANNUAL MEETING: Please mark your calendars forTuesday, December 2nd at 3pm.  This will be 
the annual meeting of our association.  

 
 
WE’RE (STILL) LOOKING FOR A FEW GOOD MEN…AND WOMEN 
Stoneybrook Village is a wonderful place to live.  We depend on volunteers…like you…to provide 
service on the committees and Board of Directors to keep up the standards and quality of life we have 
come to appreciate and expect. 

 All committees welcome new members.  Committee chairs will be introduced and give a brief 
report for their committees at the annual meeting.  You may also check the SVOA website for 
the list of committees and members. 

 
Do You Want to Make Any Changes to Your SVOA Directory Listing? 
The Welcome Committee has begun work on the 2015 Stoneybrook Single Family Residents’ Directory. 
Has your e-mail address changed? Have you changed your telephone number, maybe switching from a 
landline to a cell phone as your primary phone? Do you have any other changes? Please look at your 
listing in the 2014 directory and advise Susan Hayes of any changes you would like by calling her at 541-
752-0498 no later than December 30. 

 
 
“TIS THE SEASON – FOR INCLEMENT WEATHER! 
A friend, who was stopped on the freeway for 3 freezing hours, reminded me that even short trips in 
your car can become a challenge if you are not prepared. Having a car emergency kit in your car can help 
you remain safe. First, try to always travel with a charged cell phone and at least a half tank of gas. 
Secondly, in your car kit have extra water and food, blankets, gloves, flashlight, chains and kitty litter for 
traction, jumper cables, rain gear and a first aid kit. For a more complete list of kit items, look at page 36 
in your Benton County Disaster Preparedness orange booklet or the web page: 
http://www.ready.gov/car .  And finally, be prepared and travel safely. 
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